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May 4, 2022

Mr. Derrick Kazimierski, Vice President
Dillon's Bus Service, Inc

7479 New Ridge Road

Hanover, MD 21076

derrick. kazimierski@coachusa.com

RE: Contract #18SC-154: Prequalification of Coach Bus Contractors
2nd Renewal Option

Dear Mr. Kazimierski:

In accordance with the Amendment issued May 9, 2018, Section |, General Information, 1. General, second paragraph of
the above referenced Contract, Anne Arundel County Public Schools (AACPS) intends to utilize its second renewal
option. The term of the renewal is July 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023, under the same terms and conditions of the
original contract. There is one renewal option remaining.

Thank you for your continued service in support of AACPS. Should you have any questions, please don't hesitate to
contact me at 410-222-5166 or via email at |hamilton@aacps.org.

Sincerely,

Leretta Hamiltos

Loretta Hamilton
Senior Buyer

Please acknowledge receipt by your signature

Derrick Kazimierski, VP Operations
Print Name and Title
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CoachUSA

5/9/2022

Dear Anne Arundel County Public Schools,

As a privately owned company, we understand the need to keep costs down while operating efficiently.
We constantly search for ways to maximize the value our services provide. From time to time, it is
necessary to adjust our service rates to compensate for increases in expenses.

An example of this which is readily apparent is the increase in fuel costs. This increase has come to the
point that it is no longer absorbable into our current rate structure. After careful review of industry
practices, we have decided that the best way to handle this excessive cost is to impose a fuel surcharge
“on our services. The transportation industry has widely used fuel surcharges to help compensate for the
added expense however we have tried to maintain our pricing despite this. Unfortunately, this practice
is no longer financially feasible. A 5% fuel surcharge will be added to each charter.

At Coach USA we strive to provide the best service at a reasonable cost. We also strive to maintain the

level of professional service you have come to expect. We value your business and look forward to
continued opportunities to meet and exceed your transportation needs.

Thank you, %W O/lﬂ
rovt
Coach USA Dillon Management Team ffz / N JU(/{?M

Nnes

,
/llhj/y’/g 22

Coach USA Dillon
7479 New Ridge Rd., Hanover, MD. 21076
Tel: 410-647-2321 Ext. 2



